Greg Minikel

From:

David Soeldner

Sent:

Thursday, May 22, 2014 3:08 PM

To:

Greg Minikel

Cc:

Dan Koski; Sonja Birr

Subject:

RE. Memorial Drive - Proposed Island Modifications near Lilac Dr.

Hi Greg,

Yes, please put it on the agenda for the June 9 (thanks Sonja!) PI Committee meeting.

Thanks,

Dave Soeldner | Alderman, District 8 | City of Manitowoc | 920-629-6444 | www.manitowoc.org

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 2:08 PM

1

To: David Soeldner Cc: Dan Koski; Sonja Birr

Subject: Memorial Drive - Proposed Island Modifications near Lilac Dr.

Hi Dave,

We have developed a fairly detailed cost estimate for the proposed island modification project that the County and abutting businesses would like the City to complete.

The estimate is coming in at just under \$100,000 of which the County stated that they would pay for ½ of the construction costs.

Do you want to discuss this issue again at the next PI Committee meeting??

If the Committee decides to move forward with this project, we also need to determine if this is a 2015 project or 2016 project, so that we can incorporate it into the budget appropriately and schedule the necessary survey work. Thanks.